
Hello Matthew, 
 
Please see attached image in question which relates to my below email. 
 
Thorton and Pascall are claiming this highlighted section as their garden. But in fact it is my garden at 25 
Hampstead Lane which is a 1 single dwelling building. 
 
This is so worrying as it shows a underhand and misleading element to their proposal. There are a myriad of 
other concerning points I will outline in a separate objection. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jessica Coyne 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


